
 

 

Hon Peter Dunn was awarded the Roseworthy Old 
Collegians Association Award of Merit at the Annual 
General Meeting of the Association on Friday 18th 
October 2014. Peter had  provided exemplary 
service to the Rural Community initially as a 
member then chairman of the local Agricultural 
Bureau, followed by chairman of the Advisory Board 
of Agriculture, then through his Parliamentary duties 
as Upper House member taking a particular interest 
in the communities to the far north of the State 
including pastoralists and aboriginal groups alike.  
He serviced this huge ‘electorate’ often by flying his 
own Cessna aircraft or by using a hire aircraft when 
flying with more than two people. He often travelled 


